NOTICE OF CANCELED PUBLIC HEARING
STOCKTON CITY COUNCIL

REGARDING MIRACLE MILE IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Hearing set for 5:30 p.m. on
July 25, 2017 regarding the establishment of the MMPID and the levy of the
proposed assessment has been canceled. Protests and property owner
ballots will not be tabulated and certified. At the July 11, 2017 regular City
Council meeting, the City Council will be asked to rescind the Resolution of

Intention No. 2017-05-23-1402.
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